CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE

Hydrology Section Planning Department
David S. Campbell, Director

Timothy M. Keller, Mayor
June 29, 2018

Mike Walla, P.E.

Walla Engineering

6501 Americas Parkway NE Suite 301
Albuquerque, New Mexico 87110

RE:  La Cumbre- Cold Storage Building
3313 Girard Blvd. NE
Grading and Drainage Plan for Building Permit.
Engineers Stamp Date 6/8/2018 (G16D103) - Approved

Dear Mr. Walla,
Based on the plan received 6/8/2018, the above referenced is approved for building permit.

An Engineer’s Certification is required prior to release of Certificate of Occupancy.
PO Box 1293

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3986 or e-mail at jhughes@cabq.gov.
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